
Santa Clara
Scholarship Program

It has been of immense help. We really appreciate your donation and 
your support in 2020, especially during such a difficult year.

Thank you for your donation to the

The students were able to do their classes online and finish the year. 
The online classes will continue for 2021 in Guatemala. It is difficult for 
most of the students because most of them live in households where 
there is no internet. That is why you will notice that the students spent 
some of their scholarship on internet fees or devices where they could 
access the internet. 

You will receive another email with a link to a drive where you will find 
information about the students you sponsored in 2020. 
The information includes the following:

- a picture of the student
- their thank you letter to you
- a translation of the letter
- their costs and receipts for the year
- the reimbursement checks they received for their expenses

Because of social distancing, 
we couldn’t have our annual 
meeting in which we take the 
students’ pictures and where 
they get to write their letters. 
Instead, they took their pictures 
at home and made their letters 
and sent them to us. Whenever 
it is safe to meet again we will 
send you more pictures of the 
students.

We can’t thank you enough for your friendship 
and continued support. It means so much to 
the students, their parents, and to us.

Wishing you the best in 2021 and may this act 
of generosity and kindness return to you as 
blessings. 

In gratitude,
The Zelaya Family 




